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Addendum No. 1 
City of Coquitlam 
RFP No. 25-023 

 

Supply and Install Playground - Norm Staff Park 
Issue Date: January 23, 2025 

Total Page Count: 1 

Proponents shall note the following amendments to the RFP documents: 
 
QUESTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS 
 
Q1. Does the City have a budget range in mind for this work? 
A1. The budget will not be disclosed at this time to encourage flexibility and 

innovative solutions. However, the Scope of Services (Sections 3.1 to 3.4) 
outlines the project's scale, expectations, and requirements, providing 
sufficient guidance to support the budgeting process. 

Q2. I did not see any preferences listed for materials, so can I assume that the City would 
welcome a proposal for a playground made of wood? 

A2. The project permits the inclusion of small, limited wooden elements, such as 
wooden stumps in the Natural Unstructured Play Area (see Appendix A – Norm 
Staff Park Revitalization Drawings). However, it is not intended to feature a 
playground primarily constructed of wood. 

Q3. Will the City accept more than one (1) design for the above-noted Request for 
Proposal? 

A3. As stated Section 3.2 of the RFP, Proponents are limited to offering one (1) 
design. 

              
 

End of Addendum No. 1 

Proponents take into account the content of this Addendum in the preparation and 
submission of the Proposal which will form part of the Contract and should be 
acknowledged on the Proposal Submission Form. 

Upon submitting a Proposal, Proponents are deemed to have received all addenda that 
are issued and posted on the City’s website and considered the information for inclusion 
in the Proposal Submission. 

Issued by: 

Chris Overes 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
bid@coquitlam.ca 
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